From:

Sent: 03 November 2019 23:06

To: Sild, Thomas

Subject: Re: Planning application No 2019/4573/P - 25 Shelton Street London WC2
Dear Sir

| also was unable to register my objections. | agree with all these points so please add my name to the list of those
who are objecting.

| am particularly concerned about point 3 below concerning the escape in event of a fire. We had a serious fire in
the building about 20 years ago, so we are fully aware of the need for adequate means of escape. | am especially
mindful of this given the current discussions concerning the Grenfell inquiry and the problems of evacuation from
that building with the resultant tragic loss of life. Therefore | would like formally to go on record as registering my
concern at closing off this means of escape and warning of the dangers it would pose to the residents.

Yours faithfully —

Peter Jones (Flat E, 40 Earlham Street)




